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THE NEW WEBSITE IS HERE!!!!!



The Harbor Ridge Home Owners Association has made into the 21st Century, and we have own brand new website located at:  http://www.harborridge.info.  Please visit the site at your earliest convenience!!  We look forward to hearing from our community with your feedback, and suggestions for improvements.  



The website includes copies of the Covenants, Codes and Requirements, the home owners associations by-laws, information on the Architectural Control Committee, Emergency Numbers, places of interest in Tacoma, an Event Calendar, and information on gaining access to the “members only” page.  To get access to the “members only” page simply hit the “HRHA Members” tab, then depress the “request member access” in blue highlights.  This will send you to the appropriate page where you can request member access by inputting your e-mail address, name, address, and phone number.  One of the trustees will respond to your e-mail, and forward a password to you.



Each of us on the board want to give Mark DiVona of Innate Solutions, Inc. a special thank you for all the time he devoted to creating and developing our new website.  Without his help, we could not have made this possible.

The Neighborhood Picnic


Regrettably the HRHA Board Members have decided to postpone this year’s neighborhood picnic until next year.  We have successfully completed the enhancement of the front entryway, implemented the new website, and intend to coordinate a picnic next year.  Thank you for your understanding!!!!

New Roof Tips
      
There are many brands and types of roofing materials on the market today.  They include normal weight tile (heaviest), lightweight tile, architectural grade composition, cedar shakes, sheet metal, and common composition.  Currently, the Homeowner Association ACC will give approval for using both tile options, architectural grade composition, and cedar shakes.  In general, metal roofs and common composition roofs are not on the ACC list of immediately approved roofing materials. 

When choosing a roofing material, it is wise to look for products that are warranted for extended periods of time, such as 40 or more years.  Ask your roofing contractor about warrantees on the labor also.  When replacing a cedar shake roof, be aware that your will also be required to have your current roof “sheeted” if you are switching to a composition roof and some tile products.  The sheeting is typically done using plywood sheets.  When re-roofing to add a tile roof, you should have your roof structure (and the supporting walls) inspected by a structural engineer to make sure that the heavier tile will not overstress your homes’ structure.  Use some caution when selecting a lightweight tile option, as many of these products were not originally designed for exposure to northwest weather.  

Most importantly, check out your roofers’ credentials.  The success or failure of a re-roofing project is closely tied to the quality of the labor and the experience of the roofer.  This is not a place to “skimp” on your project.

Re-roofing is a costly effort.  All homeowners are requested to contact the ACC before you select a roofing material.  This is needed to assure compliance with current roof standards in Harbor Ridge.  We can also assist you in making an informed decision about re-roofing your home.
 City of Tacoma Leash Laws
     

The city of Tacoma has a leash law that is enforced regularly.  Not only is this a law, but its for the safety of our pets.  Speeding vehicles don’t often see dogs wandering the streets by themselves.  Please keep your pets in an enclosed area.  During your walks with your dog, make sure they are on a leash and pick up after them. 

More Motorized Scooters in the Area


Board members have recently received calls from concerned residents regarding the increase in motorized scooters in the area.  These scooters may reach speeds up to 30 MPH, and kids aren’t wearing helmets or abiding by traffic laws.  Drivers please watch for kids on scooters, and parents please explain to your children the rules of the road and safety issues.  Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our kids safe.  

Students Returning to School
 

School starts up again in September.  Please be cautious of young kids walking to their bus stop, or on their way to school.

CALENDAR



The Trustees have scheduled events for the year. Please mark your calendars for our Trustee meetings, annual meeting, and newsletter mailings are:


Board Meetings: September 20 and November 15 are the two board meetings remaining for the year.  These dates may change because of conflicts and locations are decided as the meeting date approaches.  If you are interested in attending any meeting, please refer to the calendar on the webpage.


Newsletter Mailings:  August and January 2005.


Annual Meeting:  January 9, 2005
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Letters, comments and articles are welcomed:  Newsletter Editor, P. O. Box  25794, Federal Way, WA  98093-2794
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